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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope you had a lovely bank holiday weekend and managed to find 
some sun. 
My apologies for the late edition of the newsletter. Technology was not 
behaving well on Friday! 
 

Food and Farming Fun 
Despite the horrid weather, Y4 and Y5 had a great day at Driffield at the 
Food and Farming event. They watched sheep dog demonstrations, 
found out about where their food comes from, explored different 
careers and rounded off the day with an ice cream treat! Everyone 
came back extremely soggy but in good spirits.  
Golf  
Thank you to everyone who took part in the Golf event at Longcroft on 
Tuesday evening. It was a lovely evening and we thoroughly enjoyed 
ourselves. Thank you to Miss Neale for organising this activity. 
Year 5 STEM & Sport Day 
Please remember that Y5 will be at Longcroft on Tuesday 4th June for 
the STEM and Sport Day. A big thank you to all who are providing 
transport. Children should arrive at Longcroft main entrance between 
9am and 9.15am. Miss Neale and Miss Watson will be there to meet 
you. If your child is getting a lift, they need to arrive at the main office 
at 8.45am. Remember to take plenty of water and lunch! 
 

Have a lovely half term, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 

24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
4.6.24 Year 5 Sport & STEM at Longcroft 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 32 
Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 95% 
Willow and Cherry Classes had the highest 
attendance of 97%  
 

Food & Farming Fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember… 
 

School is CLOSED Monday 3rd June 
 

School OPENS Tuesday 4th June 

ROCK to the Top! 
Well done to everyone who 
ROCKed to the Top this half term 
with their reading! All enjoyed 
delicious hot chocolate, chocolate 
biscuits and fun with Miss Sellar! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk

